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ajhydro@bellsouth.net

Subject: FW: Coastal Waste & Recycling of Pompano  -  2407 Hammondville Road

From: Narvaez, Johana <JNARVAEZ@broward.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 9:23 AM

To: ajhydro@bellsouth.net

Cc: 'Josh Rogers' <jrogers@coastalwasteinc.com>

Subject: RE: Coastal Waste & Recycling of Pompano - 2407 Hammondville Road

Howard,

For this property, I was not able to find any Surface Water Management Licenses from the County.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

JOHANA NARVAEZ, M.S.E.E., ENVIRONMENTAL PROGRAM MANAGER

Resilient Environment Department

ENVIRONMENTAL PERMITTING DIVISION

Surface Water Management Licensing

1 North University Drive, Mailbox 201, Plantation, FL 33324-2038

Office: (954) 519- 0318 Fax:  (954) 519- 1412

jnarvaez@broward.org

Broward.org/Environment | ePermits |

We value your feedback as a customer. You can comment on the quality of service you received by completing our survey. Thank you!

From: ajhydro@bellsouth.net <ajhydro@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 7:45 AM

To: Narvaez, Johana <JNARVAEZ@broward.org>
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Cc: 'Josh Rogers' <jrogers@coastalwasteinc.com>

Subject: Coastal Waste & Recycling of Pompano - 2407 Hammondville Road

Hi Johana:

I am working on a project located at 2407 Hammondville Road in Pompano Beach.  The project

is exisƟng and the property owner does not intend to make any improvements, other than to

re-pave and re-stripe the parking lot.  The City is requesƟng that the property be upgraded to

be in compliance with the site plan that was approved in 2007.  Basically replace dead and dying

trees, upgrade planƟng, fix curbs, etc.

In addiƟon, the engineering department has requested the stormwater license approvals.

I checked on Enviros and I cannot find the a license for this property.  Back in 2007, a new site

plan was submiƩed and stormwater improvements were made, please see aƩached.  Do you

know if a SWM license exists for this property?  When I looked on Enviros there were hazardous

materials licenses, but no SWM.  Maybe I�m not looking in the right place.

I will give you a call to discuss, or you can give me a call at your convenience.  I also sent you a

request for some informaƟon for the property located at 3900 NE 10th Way, same client.  This

property has a license, but the property owner is considering modifying the license.

Best Regards

Howard Jablon, P. E.

A J Hydro Engineering, Inc.

5932 NW 73rd Court

Parkland, Florida 33067

954-347-3397

ajhydro@bellsouth.net
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